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Good news:  Both pools at Rocky Ridge are open! 
 
A few reminders regarding use of the pools (note that the board of directors of the Rocky 
Ridge Properties Owners Association has adopted these restrictions with an eye toward 
maintaining compliance with applicable State and County restrictions): 
 

 Each hot tub continues to be closed. 

 All showers continue to be closed. 

 The use of the pools and surrounding areas is subject to social distancing 
requirements.  Parents are responsible for monitoring the social distancing of their 
children. 

 Each user should consider disinfecting chairs, tables and other surfaces before use. 

 Although the restrooms will be cleaned periodically, each user should consider 
additional disinfection steps.  Please clean up after yourself. 

 No glass is permitted in the areas around the pools. 

The tennis courts and basketball court are open.   

The playground is open - please consider whether you should disinfect areas or areas before 
permitting your child to use them. 

The picnic tables, lawn chairs and deck chairs and tables are open – please consider whether 
you should disinfect chairs or areas before using them. 

Please comply with the above restrictions – use of all common areas and facilities is at the 
risk of the user. 

 


